
New M5 Compliance with Condition B10, September 2016 

  

Condition B10 requires "construction works involving impacts to the listed community (Cooks 
River/Castlereagh Ironbark Forest) must not commence until the offsets required have been fully 
identified and evidence provided that they should be achievable".  

 

A report providing evidence of compliance with B10 was submitted to the Department of Planning and 
Environment on 27 July 2016. The report contains confidential information and as such is not publicly 
available. DPE subsequently responded on 4 August 2016 confirming that compliance with Condition 
B10 had been achieved.  

 


